February 6, 2009
Dear High School Art Instructor: 

This year marks the Twenty-Eighth Anniversary of the Congressional Art Competition: An Artistic Discovery. I am very proud to be a part of this nationwide art competition, which provides me with a great opportunity to showcase the talents of creative high school students in the 14th District of Texas.   
Since this competition was created in 1982, hundreds of thousands of high school students have participated. The winning entries from last year’s successful competition currently are displayed in the House of Representatives Cannon Building Tunnel in Washington DC. This exhibit represents the combined efforts of the Members who conducted these contests and the talented students who participated in this exciting competition.
The winner of the 2009 Congressional Art Competition will not only have their artwork displayed in the Cannon Building for one year, but they will also receive up to 3 roundtrip plane tickets to attend the ribbon cutting/opening ceremonies of the art exhibit in Washington DC.  The winner also has the opportunity of receiving a $1,500 per year admission scholarship to the Savannah College of Art and Design.  
The deadline for submitting artwork will be Friday, April 17, 2009, and judging will be held on Wednesday, April 22, 2009. 
Artwork must be submitted to one of my district offices, addresses listed below, by 5 pm on Friday, April 17, 2009.  
Galveston- 601 25th Street, Suite 216, 409-766-7013

Lake Jackson- 122 West Way Street, Suite 301, 979-285-0231

Victoria- 1501 E Mockingbird Lane, Suite 229, 361-576-1231.
A typed copy of the Student Release Form, also available online at www.house.gov/paul, signed by both the teacher and students, must accompany the artwork to certify the originality of the piece. 

For more information please contact Tracee L. Tollett at 979-285-0231, or by email tracee.tollett@mail.house.gov
Sincerely, 
(
